
29-May 2023

Wolfpack and Families,

I have a few information items for you.

1) Congratulations, Eric!
a) Eric H. won the Gold medal in Automotive Service in last week’s Skills Canada

competition in Winnipeg
b) Eric’s result sets him apart as the top Secondary School Automotive student in

Canada
c) This was a hard-fought victory in a very difficult and competitive event
d) Eric’s enthusiasm, attention to detail, and hard work led to this achievement -

West Niagara Secondary is very proud!

2) West Lincoln Chamber of Commerce Charity BBQ - Sponsorships
West Lincoln Chamber's 2023 Community BBQ
Call For Sponsorship

Supporting Our New West Niagara Secondary School

We are happy to announce that the West Lincoln Chamber Community BBQ will
be happening again this year on Saturday July 22, 2023.
We are reaching out to request your sponsorship support for this community's
event where we anticipate at least 350-500 people to attend. The BBQ will
feature great food, entertainment, and activities for families. Your sponsorship will
be widely recognized by the community!
A portion of the proceeds from the BBQ will go towards the new West Niagara
Secondary School supporting their development of the 750 seat theatre that will
be available not only for students but the community at large. Your sponsorship
can help make this happen!

A sponsorship form is attached to this email.



3) Lincoln Rotary Call for Volunteers
a) Please see the attachment from the Rotary Club of Lincoln regarding the need for

volunteers at a few of their events

4) Rankin Run Fundraising
a) Thank you to everyone who participated in, or supported, Friday’s Colour War

fundraiser for the Rankin Cancer Run
b) Congratulations to the Grade 9’s who came out of the afternoon victorious!
c) Donations can still be made until Friday - a Beechwood Donut party will be

awarded to the home room with the most donated

5) Caistor Central School Volunteers Needed
a) We have a great opportunity for high school students to get additional community

service hours. On Friday June 2nd from 4:45 to 8:00pm, we’re looking for
students who can help with fun fair games and handing out prizes. We are in
need of volunteers from 6:00 to 8:00pm.

b) If you are interested, please reach out to Tammy Chilcott at
tammy.chilcott@dsbn.org with the times you are available and we’ll slot you in!

6) Final Evaluation Schedule (on website)
a) A reminder that the school’s final evaluation schedule is available on the school

website
b) https://westniagara.dsbn.org/

As always, please let me know if we can help.

Mat Miller
Principal, WNSS

https://westniagara.dsbn.org/

